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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

In the Matter of

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
(Watts Bar Nuclear Plant
Units I and 2)

)
)
)
)
)
)
)

Docket No.50

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I hereby certify that copies of letter from Paul Shoop, International
Representative, International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers dated

October 16, 1972, re to make a limited appearance in the captioned
have been served on the following by deposit in the United States mail,

first class or air mail, this 19th day of October 1972:

Joseph Scinto, Esq.
Regulatory Staff Counsel
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Mr. J. E. Watson, Manager
of Power

Tennessee Valley Authority
818 Power Building
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Mr. William E. Garner
3513 Audubon Road, Apt. 4
Montgomery, Alabama 36111

Honorable James B. Allen
United States Senate
Washington, D. C. 20510

Mr. Walter Lambert, Director
Office of Urban and Federal Affairs
321 Seventh Avenue, North
Nashville, Tennessee 37219

Mr. Francis P. Jung, Acting
Director

Division of Radiological Health
Tennessee Department of Public

Health
727 Cordell Hull Building

Nashville, Tennessee 37219

Attorney General
State of Tennessee
Nashville, Tennessee 37219

Attorney General
State of Alabama
Montgomery, Alabama 36104

Ira L. Myers, M. D.
State Health Officer

State Department of Public Health
State Office Building

Montgomery, Alabama 36104

Mr. Aubrey Godwin, Acting Director

Division of Radiological Health
State Department of Public Health
State Office Building, Room 313
Montgomery, Alabama 36104
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October 16, 1972

Atomic Energy Commission I

W. B. McCool, Secretary of'the Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Attention: Chief, Public Proceedings Staff

Dear Slir:

We are informed that a hearing is to be scheduled to consider the

application of the Tennessee Valley Authority for permits to build

two unilts of the Watts Bar Nuclear plant.

As a group whose interest may be affected by these proceedings,

we request permission to make a limited appearance to set forth our.

position.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

. & C 7Z-

Paul Shoop
International Representative

Utility Operations Department

PS:fq
CC: IVP Petty

I.R. Lewis
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